LEGAL NOTICE
NORTH STONINGTON
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Assess-
ment Appeals of the Town of North Stonington
will be in session in the Assessor's office, New
Town Hall, 40 Main Street. The purpose of the
hearings is to appeal assessments placed on the
October 1, 2023 Grand List for Real Estate, Per-
sonal Property pursuant to Section 12-111 of the
General Statutes of the State of Connecticut and
Supplemental Motor Vehicles for the 2022 Grand
List.

Appeal applications must be submitted no later
than February 20, 2024, 4:00 pm, to the North
Stonington Board of Assessment Appeals, 40
Main Street, North Stonington, CT 06359.

Appeal applications are available on the town's
website — NorthStoningtonCT.gov

L All appeals are by appointment only. Appellants
Jwill be notified, in writing by mail, of their ap-
peals hearing date and time.

INOTE: The Board of Assessment Appeals will
only hear Appeals on the Current Grand List.
Cecile McGrath, Secretary to the Board

Dated at North Stonington, Connecticut this 26"
day of January, 2024 501789




